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In the light of the continued aggression against Ukraine by the leaderships of 
the Russian Federation and Belarus, the European Society of Cardiology (ESC) 
has temporarily suspended the memberships of the Russian Society of 
Cardiology and the Belarussian Society of Cardiologists in the ESC. 

Individuals based in the Russian Federation or in Belarus are excluded from 
active participation in any ESC event or activity. 

The ESC very much regrets the effect this may have on individual Russian and 
Belarussian cardiologists and scientists, but the message to Russian and 
Belarussian leadership must be distinct and unequivocal. 

 

More information from https://www.escardio.org/The-ESC/Member-National-
Cardiac-Societies/ESC-Statement-on-the-War-in-Ukraine 
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